
SPAIN AND CULTURE 
GRAND INTERNATIONAL MEETING 

24th JUNE 1937 
 

Recently, whilst researching information about the ‘niños’ for the 80th Anniversary I came across, 
by accident,  a copy of a programme for a fund-raising event held at the Royal Albert Hall on 24th 
June 1937. 

 
This event was previously known about with advertising material issued by the National Joint 

Committee for Spanish Relief, a copy of which is held at Warwick University Digital Collections. 
http://contentdm.warwick.ac.uk/cdm/singleitem/collection/scw/id/13668/rec/6 

 
However, the actual programme for this event is significant not only for the famous people who 

were to attend and speak but also for the donation of a drawing by Picasso to be shown on the 
front cover. 

 
As we approach the 80th Anniversary of the ’ninos’ arriving in this country, I thought it would be 

of interest to publish the programme (appended below). 
 
Also see:-  
 
http://www.basquechildren.org/-/docs/articles/theydonboisleahmanning 
 
http://www.royalalberthall.com/about-the-hall/our-history/explore-our-history/time-machine/1930s/ 
 
Gerald Hoare 
10th March 2017 

 



 
 
 



 
 

 
 


